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Memorandum 
 

Date:  January 24, 2025 

To:  Board of Education 

From:  Delta Carmichael, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 

Information Item: 2025/2026 Budget Survey Questions 

 

Please find below a list of draft budget survey questions for consideration.  Per Policy 156 - Finance 

and Planning Committee, section 3.6.1 Budget Development, on an annual basis, the District is 

required to "solicit input from the partner groups, and the general public" on the development of 

the next year's budget. 

 

1. Considering the educational programs and services that are currently provided at your school, what 
is most important and why? 

 

2. What changes to programs, services and/or activities would you like the District to consider as 
the 2025/2026 Annual Budget is developed? 

 

3. What other information would you like the District to know that will help develop next year's 
(2025/2026) Annual Budget? 

 


